
Kenneth Graham - NOAA Federal


From: Kenneth Graham - NOAA Federal


Sent: Monday, September 2, 2019 6:35 AM


To: Neil Jacobs - NOAA Federal


Cc: Louis Uccellini - NOAA Federal


Subject: Re: 

Wow, amazing.  I'll pass that along.  Thank you!


Ken


On Mon, Sep 2, 2019 at 6:32 AM Neil Jacobs - NOAA Federal <neil.jacobs@noaa.gov> wrote:








Please pass along this message to the team there, and keep up the great work!


-Neil


--

Kenneth Graham, WX4KEG


National Hurricane Center


www.nhc.noaa.gov
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